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Stay tuned 
 We are looking forward to 
taking our youth to a 
weekend outreach event 
called “moving out” in  

Sunderland England March 
16th,17th and 18th. We will 
be doing outreach in the 
community there and 
having fellowship with other 
youth groups that are 
spread throughout Great 
Britain and Ireland.  

 

	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	

	
	

  Greetings from the emerald isle. We’ve been busy since our 
arrival in January and we are not letting the grass grow under our 
feet. It is incredible how much God is moving and beginning to 
open many doors and we believe this is just a testament to the 
vastness of His plan for Ireland. We were blessed with a handful 
of New Beginning workbooks as a love offering and we are putting 
them to good use by starting four separate midweek Bible study 
home groups including the entire church body. We intend to 
make sure no one is left behind and that we are all on the same 
page with a sure foundation that is established in the truth.  Our 
first mid-week youth bible study was such a success and although 
we currently do not have a church building, we are meeting in the 
homes of the young people or renting a conference room at a 
hotel or at the local college.  Our young people are learning the 
importance of prayer and fasting and listening to the voice of God, 
and have committed themselves to join us on the 21 day Daniel 
fast with the rest of the congregation following their lead. We 
believe that God has marvelous things in store for the 
Pentecostals of Dublin and for the country of Ireland in 2018. 
Continue to help us pray that God directs us to the right building 
for a church and that revival would spring forth in this country. 
 
 


